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Dear Parents and Carers 

Across the Year 6 curriculum there will be films and short clips that we show to help immerse the children in 
their learning. As a school we are able to show videos with a U rating yet the Year 6 curriculum requires 
some clips that have a different rating (yet all are deemed appropriate for the context in which they will be 
used). 

Year 6 Video Permission  

Autumn Term  

Our Geography topic will be ‘Nature’s Fury’ in the Summer Term and this will give the children another cross-
curricular opportunity for writing. We show the children the 2012 film trailer for ‘The Impossible’ which 
portrays the 2004 Boxing Day tsunami. The children will be writing a tsunami story in English based around 
this trailer which is just over 2 minutes long.  Parents who are unsure, can find the video clip here:  

The Impossible (2012) - IMDb   

In the past, we have found watching the video stimulus has really helped to support the children’s writing 
because they have been able to visualise what they are writing about in order to aid their descriptions.  

Spring Term 

As part of one of our writing units in Spring, we explore the story of Wonder and empathise with the character 
of August. We would like to show the PG rated 2017 film ‘Wonder’ before we break up for Easter.  

For our cross-curricular topic, ‘Putting on the Blitz’, we use the BBC adaptation ‘The Diary of Anne Frank’. 
We show the children Episodes 1,2,3 & 5 and they have been reviewed by teachers to ensure the content is 
appropriate. Linked to our history topic, watching this will give the children the opportunity to empathise with 
those affected by World War 2 and also create a piece of writing in their English learning from the perspective 
of the Frank family.  

During this term we would also like to watch “Goodnight Mr Tom” which is a PG.   

Please could you complete the online form HERE indicating whether or not you give consent for your child 
to watch the clips listed above. 

Please complete the form by Friday 20th October 2023  

Kind regards  

Miss Smith, Miss Palmer and Mr Washer 

Year 6 Team 
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